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HB 970 

Relating to TRANSIENT ACCOMODATIONS TAX 

 

Chair Brower and Members of this Committee, my name is Max Sword, here 

on behalf of Outrigger Hotels Hawaii in opposition to this bill. 

 

We are in opposition to this bill, because the proposed language defining a 

“resort fee” is extremely broad and we believe that it would cover services 

provided by the hotel (either itself or on a resale basis from third party 

vendors) that should NOT properly be considered provisioning transient 

accommodations. 

 

For instance, at the OHANA East hotel, we do not have a resort fee, however 

under the definition in the bill, “any charge or surcharge imposed by a 

transient accommodations operator ……to a transient or occupant for the use 

of the transient accommodations property, services or both.”   In other 

words, when a customer sends out their laundry or orders food from 

Roundtable Pizza downstairs and is charged to the room, these items must be 

charged with a TAT. 

 

We urge your deferment of this bill and thank you for allowing me to testify. 
 






